
The lower Willamette is a beautiful section of the river that should be accessible to all river users. To allow a small group dictate the 
rules for this section of river is completely unfair and unjust. Restricting the lower Willamette will result in a crowded upper river. This 
will have both rapid environmental defects as well as a higher likelihood of boating accidents due to the congestion. It is not a good 
idea to go along with this measure. 


